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Blair’s Week-At-A-Glance (WAAG) for Families: 

January 8 – 12, 2024 

Thank you to our Blair families for supporting such a productive Term 1 at the school.  Our 

staff and students have worked very hard, and now we are ready for a much-deserved Winter 

Break. 

This morning we had our Student Holiday Breakfast organized by our PAC and many parent 

volunteers, and it was such a joyful experience to all be together on our last day to celebrate 

the end of Term 1.  Thank you so much to our PAC for the wonderful event! 

Happy Holidays, and I wish you a happy and healthy start to 2024! 

 -Mr. Livingston 

Notes from the Office: 

Please note that our parking lots are to be used for STAFF ONLY, with NO PARKING for drop off or 

pick up.  This is to increase the safety of our parking lots for our students. 

Please use the drop off/pick up lane, and PULL FORWARD all the way forward as space opens up! 

Families are encouraged to park in the neighbourhood and walk to school if needed. 

If you are planning to be away from school for vacation that is not during the Winter Break, please 

inform the office.  

Highlights For Next Week Include: 
 

Monday 

January 8 

• School Reopens 

• 1:00 pm DARE Program Beginns 

Tuesday 

January 9 

 

Wednesday 

January 10 

• Burnett students with Blair Band 

• 12:00 Student Leadership meeting 

Thursday 

January 11 

 



   

 

 

Friday 

January 12 

 

• PAC Food Day 

Upcoming Important Dates: 

December 25  Christmas Day 

December 26 Kwanzaa begins 

January 1 New Year’s Day 

January 15  Black Excellence Day 

 

 

Families, please review the information below: 
 

Blair PAC Pizza Lunch Mondays begin Monday January 15! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 


